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PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY SERVICE 
(Headquarters Office: Colindale Avenue, London NW9 5EQ) 

Telephone: PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY, 
061-445 2416 WITHINGTON HOSPITAL, 

MANCHESTER M20 SLR 

5th May, 1977. 

Dr. W.d'A. Maycock,
Blood Products Laboratory, 
Lister Institute of Preventive Medicine, 
Elstree, 
Iterts WD6 3AX 

Dear Dr. d'A. Maycock, 

Thank you for your letter of the 26th April. I agree with your 

suggested editorial changes on page two of the protocol. It would also seem 

possible as you suggest to investigate how R.T.C.'s test individual donations 

of plasma or 5L bags for the presence of antigen retrospectively. 

You will be pleased to know that Sheffield Haemophilia Centre have 

also agreed to collaborate in this study. When I have approached the other 

Centres I will let you have a full list of those who will participate. 

Kindest regards, 

GRO-C 

Dr. raske. 
Consultant Virologist 
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